SIS/STC/075/2017 - 2018 October 31, 2018

Dear Parents,

As part of UAE Flag Day, students of KG to Grade 12 are requested to come in the UAE traditional
costume (Kandoora and Abaya) or in green, red, white or black atfire on Thursday,
November 1, 2018. Children can also carry UAE Flag to celebrate the day. Classes will be up to
11.15 am and school transport students will be dropped back home along with K& children and own
transport children to be picked up by parents accordingly.

Q:
Prof. N
Principal




